



Tel.: 91-11-24611515 Fax: 91-11-41506430 nail: office@tibethouse.in

E-mail: office@tibethouse.in Website: www.tibethouse.in

Ref: PA301/TH/2014/ 931

October 30, 2014

Mr. Michael Webeck, Senator for Environment, Urban Development und Mobility Ansgaritorstraβe 2 28195, Bermen, Germany

Sub: Buddha Statue Installation Project in Bermen, Germany

Dear Mr. Michael Werbeck,

Hope this letter finds you in the best of health.

We are happy to inform you that both the Buddha statue and the mantra retention as a filling for the statue are all ready. The Buddha statue is as before in Bylakuppe, Karnataka, South India and the mantra retention is in Tibet House, New Delhi at the moment.

With reference to our last letter dated April 7, 2014, in which we have asked for the details of shipping the Buddha statue to Bremen, Germany, we have not hear from you since.

We would therefore request you again to kindly update us in this regard and inform us the details of shipping both the Buddha statue and the mantra retention.

Please find attached herewith the scanned copy of the official letter of the same and also expect the same by post as well.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Cultural

With warm regards, Yours Sincerely,

Tenzin Dhedon

Secretary

Attachment:

Copy of letter dated on April 7, 2014

Copy of the email sent on October 30, 2014





Tel.: 91-11-24611515 Fax: 91-11-41506430

E-mail: office@tibethouse.in Website: www.tibethouse.in

Date: April 7, 2014

## TIBET HOUSE **CULTURAL CENTRE OF H. H. THE DALAI LAMA** 1, Institutional Area, Lodhi Road, New Delhi-110003

Ref:- PA 301 / TH / 2014 /

Mr. Michael Werbeck. Senator for Environment, Urban Development und Mobility Ansgaritorstrabe 2 28195, Bremen, Germany

Dear Mr. Michael Werbeck,

Greetings to you from Tibet House, New Delhi.

This is to acknowledge you the receipt of your letter dated March 12, 2014 along with the attachment of previous letter sent to us on March 4, 2013. Thank you very much.

As per our record, we have sent reply to your last letter of March 4, 2013 through email. I am sorry that you didn't receive it perhaps due to technical problem in the mailing system.

We were waiting for your response since then, because in your last letter, it was mention that we will be informed as soon as the sum of 300,000 Euro is raised and they would send us the detail about the shipping of the Buddha statue. We assumed that the donation amount hasn't been raised yet, and we couldn't process further.

After consulting with our Director, Geshe Dorji Damdul, there is no change in plans. You are requested to kindly let me know about the details of shipping, meanwhile we will work on consecrating the Buddha statue.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

A STARY

TIBET HOUSE

Sincerely

Secretary

Attachment:-Email sent on

## ord Buddha Statue

Tibet House <office@tibethouse.in>
To: Michael.Werbeck@umwelt.bremen.de

Mon, Mar 24, 2014 at 11:20 AM

Dear Mr. Michael Werbeck,

Thank you very much for your mail.

As per our record, we have sent reply to your last letter of March 4, 2013 through email. I am sorry that you didn't receive it perhaps due to technical problem in the mailing system.

We were waiting for your response since then, because in the last letter, it was mention that we will be informed as soon as the sum of 300,000 Euro is raised and they would send us the detail about the shipping of the statue. We assumed that the donation amount hasn't been raised yet.

After consulting our Director, Geshe Dorji Damdul, there is no change in plans. The project is still on. You are requested to kindly let me know about details of shipping, meanwhile we will work on consecrating the buddha statue.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Thanking you

With kind regards

Tenzin Pema Secretary

On Wed, Mar 19, 2014 at 3:14 PM, Tibet House <office@tibethouse.in> wrote:

Dear Mr. Michael Werbeck,

This is to acknowledge you the receipt of your letter dated March 12, 2014 along with the attachment of previous letter sent to us on March 4, 2013. Thank you very much.

I will be happy to bring your letter to the attention of our Director, Geshe Dorji Damdul.

With kind regards

Tenzin Pema

Tenzin Pema (Ms) Secretary

**Tibet House** 

Cultural Centre of H.H. the Dalai Lama
1, Institutional Area,
Lodhi Road, New Delhi - 110003
INDIA
Tel: +91 11 24611515